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Marine Notice No. 02 of 2015

Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishermen,
Yachtsmen, Seafarers and Fishing Organisations.

" Dredging Works at Dunmore East Fishery Harbour

The Department of Agriculture Food and Marine would like to advise that major
dredging works are due to commence at Dunmore East Fishery Harbour Centre on
week commencing 22/06/2015, and completing on the 30th of September 2015,
weather permitting, and will operate during the hours of 07.00 to 18.00 daily. All
dredging works will be conducted at the entrance channel, and inside the Harbour
Basin.

The work will be carried out by aspud leg Barge “NEVA” and will be supported by
“Buster Crab”, “Cranagh Star” and "Pioner”

All vessels involved in the work will be listening on VHF Channel 16 throughout the
project.

All vessels, particularly those engaged in fishing, are requested to give the
works a wide berth and keep a sharp lookout in the relevant areas.

For further Information contact the Dunmore East Harbour Master on 0877931705.
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